
 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers 

 

Despite the delay we did manage to get our Emergency Trial Text messages out 

to parents/caregivers cell phones. If you did not receive a text from us this 

morning, please email us with your details: Name, child’s name and cell 

number so we may ensure your contact details are correct. Thank you for your 

assistance. 

Email: office@stclaudine.school.nz                                                                                                                                                                            
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